
	
  

 
MEDIA INVITE/ ALERT 
TO ALL MEDIA 
  

INVITATION: LAUNCH OF THE MOBILE LAND  
CLAIMS LODGEMENT BUS 

  
The MEC for the Department of Agriculture and Rural Development in 
KwaZulu-Natal, Mr V.C. Xaba together with the Office of the Regional 
Land Claims Commissioner (KZN), will lead the Launch of the Mobile 
Land Claims Lodgement Bus to receive land claims in KwaZulu-Natal 
from February to April 2016. The Mobile Land Claims Lodgement Bus will 
give an opportunity to victims of land dispossessions a chance to lodge 
their land claims close to where they live, particularly in the Zululand, 
Amajuba, Uthukela and Umzinyathi Districts. 
  
The main purpose of this Launch, is to create public awareness around 
the mobile unit’s arrival and its Schedule. The arrival of the Mobile 
Lodgment is also aimed at bringing government services to the citizens 
of this Province, irrespective of where they live. As the bus is fitted with 
technology to process applications from potential claimants, the process 
of lodging a land claim will be made easier and quicker. 
  
You are cordially invited to be part of the Launch, which is scheduled to 
take place as follows: 
  
Date: Monday, 08 February 2016 
Time: 11:00 
Venue: PZ Phakathi Hall, Ulundi 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by the Commission on Restitution of Land Rights KZN 
 
For more information, please contact Lelethu Manentsa (KZN DARD) on 071 492 5716 
or, Nokuthokoza Ndlela: Commission on Restitution of Land Rights: 083 288 4401 
 


